Volunteers Needed

Have you thought about becoming a school governor?

ARE YOU ENTHUSIASTIC ABOUT EDUCATION? DO YOU HAVE A WILLINGNESS TO BE
A VOLUNTEER? IF SO THEN WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

The Federation of Middleham & Spennithorne CE Primary Schools is seeking committed individuals to join our Governing
Board as Co-opted Governors. We currently have several vacancies in this category and would welcome applications
from those who are passionate about supporting education and making a positive impact in our school communities.

Becoming a school governor is a rewarding way to support our schools. As part of the governing board, you’ll
help shape the strategic direction of the federation, support the leadership team, and ensure that the schools
are delivering the best possible outcomes for pupils. No previous experience is needed—just enthusiasm,
commitment, and a willingness to get involved. Full training and ongoing support will be provided.

While no specific background is required, experience in any of the following areas would be especially beneficial:
e Finance
¢ Health and Safety
e Capital Projects Management

If you are enthusiastic about education and keen to contribute your skills to help shape the future of our schools, we
would love to hear from you.

Contact Us - to find out more information and for an application form
Marie Mann (Executive Headteacher)
01969 623592
https://fed-mas.n-yorks.sch.uk/staff/vacancies/
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